

Mr Peter McNaney Chief Executive Belfast City Council City Centre BELFAST BT1 5GS

22 December 2011

File Reference: D/PM/31

Dear Mr McNaney

I am writing to confirm that Newtownabbey Borough Council has agreed to investigate the potential to provide a crematorium at a Council owned site on the Doagh Road in the Borough.

I would like to ascertain the interest of other Councils in contributing to the development of this proposal to ensure that any business case meets the needs of the sub region.

I look forward to hearing from you in due course, however in the meantime should you require additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Jacqui Dixon, BSc MBA Chief Executive



